May 2, 2014
Dear Parents of Rising Ninth Graders, 
This letter is to share with you important information about culminating events for your students and information you will need to know to make the end of the school year as smooth and enjoyable as possible.
Graduation Ceremony:      Thursday, May 22, 2014, 8:30 am.  In case of inclement weather, the ceremony

    will be held in the High School Gym, time to be announced.  This tradition at

     ChMS is open to those students who have met the requirements for passing to
     grade 9.   Students with significant discipline problems may be excused from the
     ceremony.
Ceremony practices:           May 19, 20, 21
Grade 8 Dinner/Dance:      Thursday, May 22, 2014,  6 pm
Final Exams will take place during the last week and a half of school.  Specific dates will be posted on the school blog. Please schedule routine appointments at times that do not conflict with exams and ceremony rehearsals.

Graduation dress:
1.  Gentlemen should wear dress shoes, dress pants or slacks (khakis

are fine), a belt, a collar shirt and tie. Shirts, white preferred, 

tucked in,  must have  a collar. Instructions will be given on how to tie a tie. NO
jeans. 2.  Ladies should wear a dress or pants suit.  Remember to wear a slip 

                                       as appropriate.  Spaghetti straps are permissible if the front is high.

                                       NO backless dresses strapless dresses or tops, no tube tops or halters. All dresses

                                       must be in good taste and of proper length. No dress code

                                       violations will be allowed to march.



The important thing to remember is that the graduation event is a

                                       ceremony  calling for appropriate behavior and dress.  

Questions?  Gentlemen should speak to Mr. Harper and ladies to 

 Mrs. Sturdivant or Mrs. Scarbrough
Dinner Dance dress:
School dress code is in effect.  Evening dresses




may have spaghetti straps if the front is high and straight across.

If you have any questions, please contact Mr. Harper, Mrs. Scarbrough, or Mrs. Sturdivant.  
Sincerely, 

William A. Harper


Ann-Marie Sturdivant  
Deborah A. Scarbrough
